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Committee Secretary 

I recently wrote to the Minister for Health in regards to the sale of obesogenic foodstuffs at the proposed 
stadium at Mac point and received a reply from the Minister for Hospitality and Events (attached) 

I am concerned about the figures and assumptions contained within any state government commissioned report 
that may be reliant on income derived from the sale of obesogenic foodstuffs  at the proposed stadium. Owing to 
the ongoing obesity pandemic and the governments claim to encourage participation in sport and leading a 
healthy lifestyle, there would also appear to be an assumption that sponsorship will be addressed and 
restrictions put in place. The amount of peer reviewed research in the area of sport sponsorship as a direct 
contributor to obesity is copious! 

Karl Willrath 
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